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MEMORANDUM

	TO:
	Palisades Center Tenants

	FROM:
	Mall Management

	DATE:
	September 3, 2024

	RE:
	Shopping Carts


	
	Dear Tenants,

Please note that as of September 3, 2024, shopping carts are not allowed in the common areas or corridors.  Each Tenant should have their own cart that can be stored in their space.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Director of Operations at 845-348-1005 x 140.

Thank you,

Mall Management
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